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On September 22, we experienced issues on our squid proxies across multiple servers
which rendered some of our servers, through our browser extensions, inoperable. Our
DevOps team immediately began work on locating and identifying the cause of the issue
and it has now been resolved. We apologize for any inconvenience this issue may have
caused.

If you are still experiencing extension-related issues, please don't hesitate to reach out to
our support team via chat or by submitting a ticket, here.
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